
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Township of McNab/Braeside Municipal Office is reopening to the 
public during our regular business hours commencing Monday, July 13, 
2020. 
 
The following guidelines are in place for the reopening: 
 
· If you have been sick or feel unwell – DO NOT enter the Township 
office. 
 
· Hand Sanitizer is placed between the main doors to the office, all 
visitors are encouraged to use it PRIOR to entering and when leaving. 
 
· Masks or face coverings MUST be worn at all times when in the 
Township Office. 
 
· Only TWO (2) people are permitted in the building at a time, please 
wait outside until it is your turn to enter. 
 
· Practice Physical distancing guidelines and follow the markings that 
are placed on the floor. 
 
· If you wish to meet with a staff member, this will be done by 
advanced appointment ONLY. 
 
· Please use the specified Entrance/Exit Doors as posted.  
 


